
 

Important Updates  

As the global Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak continues to evolve, we want you to 
know that we will be doing our very best to ensure that we continue to maintain our 
service to you. 
 
Naturally, our highest priority is the health and wellbeing of our employees, students, 
and industry partners, and we want to assure you that your studies will not be 
disadvantaged. 

 

Online Courses 

Our courses are running as usual. 
  
We have extensive experience in developing and delivering online courses, and we are 
taking all the measures required to continue operating as usual even in the event to 
move towards a full work from home arrangements for all our staff. 

 

Practical Requirements 

 

Our courses are running as usual. 
  
However, we will continue to monitor the situation closely and take advice from the 
Australian Department of Health. 
We are also in close contact with our industry partners that assist you for your practical 
placement to ensure we are responding appropriately and updating you accordingly. 
  
Consistent with current guidelines, if you are feeling unwell, you should stay at home 
and seek medical attention as soon as possible. 
  
We suggest to check the Health Alerts if your symptoms include fever, coughing, sore 
throat, fatigue, and shortness of breath or you think you have COVID-19. 

 

 

https://www.health.gov.au/news/health-alerts/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov-health-alert/what-you-need-to-know-about-coronavirus-covid-19#symptoms


 

What you need to know 

On 15 March, the Australian Government put in place new measures for people arriving 
in Australia: 
  
·  Individuals must self-isolate for a period of 14 days on arrival to Australia, 

including returning Australian citizens and residents. 
  
You are also required to self-isolate if you: 
  
·  have been diagnosed with the Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
·  are under medical assessment for Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
·  has been in contact with any confirmed coronavirus (COVID-19) cases. 
  
In case you meet these criteria, or you feel COVID-19 has impacted your ability to 
complete your course please contact us at info@foundationeducation.edu.au. 
 

 

For More Information 

COVID-19 information and updates are available via the Australian Government – 
Department of Health website. 
Department of Health: Health Alerts 

Department of Health: Resources 

Australian Government: Fact Sheet 

We will continue to monitor the situation closely and take advice from Australian Department 

of Health to ensure we are responding to the situation appropriately. 

 

For further update, please continue to monitor your Email and My e-Campus. 
  
Thank you for being patient as we work together to minimise the impact of this 
unprecedented global challenge.  
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https://www.health.gov.au/news/health-alerts/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov-health-alert?utm_source=health.gov.au&utm_medium=redirect&utm_campaign=digital_transformation&utm_content=health-topics/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov
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